

Brington and Whilton Pre-School

Newsletter -Term 4 – 2020

Web Address: www.bringtonandwhiltonpreschool.org.uk
Email Address: bringtonwhiltonpreschool@gmail.com
Managers email: managerbandwpreschool@gmail.com

Contact Numbers: Pre-school Mobile: 07546440572

It would be appreciated if you could let us know if your child is unable to attend a session.

Welcome to Term 4

We hope you have had a lovely week.

Please remember to use the telephone number or email address should you need to contact us in any way.

As always keep up to date with Pre-school activities by checking your emails on a regular basis and look and like our Facebook page/ Brington and Whilton preschool parents.

Pre-school Uniform

T-Shirts - £3.50 Large Sweatshirt - £7.00 Small Sweatshirt - £6.50 Please ask Trisha or Miranda if you wish to purchase these.

Please remember to put your child's name in their sweatshirt and t-shirt. We also have secondhand uniform for a small donation.

Easter egg hunt- Saturday 11th April 10am

This is a lovely morning of egg hunting at Great Brington church and a fantastic fund raising event for the preschool.

Everyone welcome.

Topic for Term 4

We will start this term with the Topic- Transport. We will also be looking at Spring and Easter throughout this Term.

Week 1 -Bikes/ Motorbikes

Week 2 -Trains and planes

Week 3 -Emergency vehicles

Week 4 -Boats/ things that go on top and under water

Week 5 -Farm machinery

Week 6 -Cars/ Buses

We will continue to carry out our music sessions every other week and will continue to incorporate Yoga, breathing exercises and mindfulness into our afternoon sessions.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

- Pancake day- Tuesday 25th February
- World book day- Thursday 5th March
- Sports relief week Monday 9th- Friday 13th March
- Farm visit- date TBC
- Mother's day Sunday 22nd March
- Whilton Village open morning- Friday 27th March-9.45
- Easter egg hunt- Saturday 11th April from 10am.

Song of the week

The children will continue to learn a different song or rhyme each week. Please encourage your child to sing these songs with you and your family at home.

Kindness Tree

We are encouraging the children to show kindness towards others in pre-school and at home.

Committee Meeting

Tuesday 10th March 8pm- at The Saracen's Head, Little Brington

Pre-school closes on Friday 3rd April and reopens on Monday 20th April 2020.